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Eastern | NEWS RELEASE
Health

Apnl11 2008 St. John's, NL

i The fo//owmg 5latement was [ssued today by Patricia Pilgrim, Ch/ef Operat/ng Officer for Cancer Care,
Qua//ty//?/sk Management for Eastern Health:

. "Eastern Health today confirmed there are two patients in the province who were part of the original re-test
group who received their re- test results this week. One patient is from the west.coast and one from the east
coast.

According to the current database, both patients were informed in 2005 that they would be re-tested.

The delay in receiving the re-test results was due to miscommunication with regard to follow-up
procedures.

The respective regional health authorities are currently following up with these patients to offer any further
assistance that may be required.

Out of respect for this process, Eastern Health cannot provide any further information at this time.”
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Media contact:

Deborah Collins

Manager, Media Relations
T:777-1339
Deborah.Collins@easternhealth.ca
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Sparkes, Hellén

From: Jenkins, Ken

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2008 9:39 AM

To: Sparkes, Hellen

Subject: FW: Statement_from_Patricia_Pilgrim,_COO[1].pdf
Attachments: Statement_from_Patricia_Pilgrim,_COO[1].pdf

COl binder/"media”

From: Simmons, Heidi Staeben

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2008 2:30 PM

To: Jenkins, Ken; Gillam, Susan; Wasmeier, Minnie
Subject: Statement_from_Patricia_Pilgrim,_COQ[1].pdf

Statement_from_Pa
tricia_Pilgri...

Just wanted to make sure you had seen this from iate last week. |t says that we are involved in f/lup
With a patient. Heidi





